
 

   

 
                 

  
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22nd November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 2 Cherry Class 

 

I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change of class teacher. After more than 8 

years at Whitby Heath, Miss Ohri will be leaving us at Christmas due to family 

circumstances. Miss Ohri relocated earlier this year following the birth of her baby girl so she 

could be closer to her family. It is testimony to Miss Ohri’s determination and dedication to 

her class that she has managed to continue in her role until now, and I am extremely 

grateful for her effort and commitment.  

 

As a parent myself, I understand the uncertainty that a change of teacher can bring during 

the year. I want to reassure you now that every step is being taken to make this transition 

seamless for the children. We have undertaken an extensive recruitment process over the 

last term to identify the right teacher to continue Miss Ohri’s excellent work – the standards 

we were looking for were extremely high. I am very happy to inform you that we have now 

appointed Miss Lambert as class teacher from January. Miss Lambert has been working 

closely with the class today and a very thorough transition process is in place for the 

coming weeks. I know she will do an excellent job as class teacher and we look forward to 

welcoming her officially to the Whitby Heath community from January.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.  Thank you as always for 

your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr S. Wright 

Headteacher 

 

 

  


